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January 6, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Freshmen: 
 
 
On Wednesday January 13, 2021 the Chittenango High School SADD (Students’s Against 
Destructive Decisions) club with the support of the New York State Governor's traffic safety 
committee will have the opportunity to hear the story of Jacy Good.  
 
In 2008, Jacy Good and her parents were traveling by car and were involved in a tragic 
distracted driving crash that took the lives of Jacy’s parents.  Jacy was critically injured in this 
crash and after multiple surgeries she is returning to normal life.  As a result of this life changing 
crash, Jacy and her husband, Steve,  have created the “hang up and drive” organization. Jacy 
has shared her story to thousands of high school students across the country.   Our freshmen 
will have the chance to hear Jacy’s story and impact that distracted driving has had on her life 
and family.  
 
Jacy will share her story  via zoom on Wednesday January 13th at 10am. If you have any 
questions please contact Lisa Murray, high school ADAPEP counselor, and SADD advisor at 
315-687-2911. Thank you.  
 
 
SADD Club  


